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Hours of Operation:                                                  

Mon/Wed/Thurs/Friday & Saturday 

9 am—12pm 

 

VOLUNTEERING AT CPO 

We are in great need of warehouse volunteers 

 

 

Looking to volunteer: 

We are now using Point software for                      

people to volunteer at CPO.    

 

Contact our Volunteer Coordinator Darcy 

Hull (call or text) 919-847-1466 or email  

CPOvol.Coordinator@ccharitiesdor.org  

and she will work with you to sign up to 

serve 

 

 

 

It is a great way to start off a new fiscal year with a            star 

review from Google!  This is great news knowing that people are still 

finding CPO to be a place that is there for them in difficult times.  We all 

have so much uncertainty about the future (neither our neighbors nor 

CPO know all the implications of the passing of the so called “Big                   

Beautiful Bill” yet). 

Just as we have done during past uncertain times (including the great              

recession and the pandemic), we will call on all our resources from the 

“CPO family” to share whatever they are able (Time/Talent/Treasure) to 

ensure that CPO keeps the doors open to the community when they are 

in need.   

This will definitely be a challenge since we have seen double digit              

percentage increases over the last 2 years without all the changes that 

are being ushered in by the new administration (See page 2 for details).  

The one thing I do know, after my last 16 years at CPO, God will provide!   

In fact calling to mind the “loaves and fishes” seems very appropriate to 

describe CPO.  From my knowledge of CPO History, CPO has never had 

to turn clients away due to the lack of food.  We will be doing everything 

in our power, with all your help, to ensure that this legacy continues. 

Take Care and God Bless!  I 

pray that God keeps us all 

safe and the Lord              

willing, the creeks will not 

rise again! 
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We finished a two year period of high growth serving our neighbors: 

Families 37% (FY23 to FY24) + Families = 24% (FY24 to FY25) =  61% 

People 38% (FY23 to FY24) + People = 28% (FY24 to FY25) =  66% 

Without knowing the full extent of the financial impacts to upcoming financials budget 
cuts our #s served should continue to grow and may exceed the either previous 2 years! 

 

Source: 

North Carolina 

has the 10th 

highest rate of 

food insecurity      

in the nation.  
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In Memory….  

Unfortunately we have had  another loss in the CPO Family.  Patty Eckstein,  

a 9 year CPO volunteer, has passed away after a long illness.  Please keep her 

husband, Chuck Eckstein, who is also a CPO volunteer  

in your thoughts and prayers. 


